
 

 
Smallworld 

Learning Journey. 

“Children learn through play” 

Dear Parents, 

Throughout your child’s time here at Smallworld we will be monitoring and 

observing your child’s progress through their play. This information will be used 

to help complete their Learning Journey. This information is available for you to 

view at any time. 

 

It is our policy at Smallworld to ensure that all our children are observed and 

assessed in a fair and accurate way as we acknowledge that each child has 

different needs and develops at different rates.  

 

Your child’s Key person will be responsible for recording and monitoring your 

child’s progress made at Smallworld and this information will be kept in their 

Learning Journey. 

Photographs, observation statements and pieces of your child’s work will be 

included in the Learning Journey and this will always be available for you to look 

at.  

We would also welcome your input as a parent and will enjoy sharing and 

recognising any achievements or mile stones that your child has made at home. 

 

If your child attends more than one setting we will then seek your permission 

for us to share any information we feel would be relevant to help your child to 

develop and progress in pre-school. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please speak to a member of staff who 

will be happy to help. 

 

 

 
 


